
Elementary Hot Lunch 

The Hot Lunch menu differs for elementary and middle school. Elementary (we serve 
K-5) is served meals every day and our middle school is served on Wednesday and 
Friday. 

Our food supply is ordered in advance each month from Gordon Foods and delivered 
each week to our school. We also use a few local markets for the needed fresh items. 
Our own licensed kitchen staff cooks and prepares the food in our fully equipped 
school kitchen and volunteers help serve. 

MENU AND ORDERING 

Our orders are placed on a monthly basis for elementary school. We use an online 
ordering site that will notify ​those that are registered​ when the menus are available. The 
menu is available for ordering 2 weeks prior to a new month.  We accept cash, check or 
money order.  We also offer the availability to use PayPal when ordering; there is a small 
fee to use this service.  There are no a la carte orders for those that order from the K-5 
menu. 

COST 

Students pay $2.50 per lunch at the elementary level. We offer State Free/Reduced 
programs for K-5 families who qualify.  The forms to qualify for this program are in the 
office. 

MILK 

Milk is provided to every student regardless if they order hot lunch or bring their lunch. 
The cost of milk is included in school tuition. If you have a child with milk allergies, we 
will provide a form for you to fill out that will allow us to serve an alternate beverage 
such as juice. 

VOLUNTEERS 

Parents and Grandparents are invited and encouraged to sign up to help serve and 
clean up.  Shifts are available Monday through Friday from 11:30 AM to 1 PM. 

Contact the school office for more information. Our staff will answer your questions 
anytime, however, please remember that they are not available during summer 
vacation, or call our school office at 269-544-2332 during regular school hours. 


